

Dear Colleagues,

I am pleased to advise you that your abstract for ADEE 2019 Berlin has been 'accepted' or 'accepted with changes'. If the status is 'accepted' you need take no further action at this stage.

If changes are required (in most cases these are minor) you are asked to complete these changes (by logging into to your abstract at adee.org) no later than Wednesday 26th June.

Online registration is now open and early bird rates will remain available until 30th June. You are strongly encouraged to register by 30th June to avail of the best possible rates. You can access registration here.

In the coming weeks (by mid-July) you will receive a direct email invitation from the learning tool box platform so you can commence creating your abstract. Please note the learning tool box email will be issued to the person who uploaded the abstract so it is important they monitor email for this link. All e-posters should be completed by Sunday 11th August so please ensure you scheduled appropriate time for creation. You are reminded that physical posters will not be displayed.

Looking forward to seeing you in Berlin.

Denis Murphy MBA, MSc, FCMI, PGCPSE

Chief Administrative Officer: Association for Dental Education in Europe

Dublin Dental University Hospital: Trinity College: Dublin 2: Ireland Phone: +353.1.612.7235 Fax: +353.1.612.7294 Mobile: +353.86.816.9729

Email: denis.murphy@adee.org Website: www.adee.org

EU Transparency register: 224420913440-79









This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the Dublin Dental Hospital (DDUH), destroy the message and delete any copies held on your systems. Any unauthorised dissemination, distribution, disclosure or copying is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. Please note that any views or opinions presented on this e-mail are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the DDUH. The recipient should also check this e-mail and any attachments for the presence of viruses. The DDUH accepts no liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this e-mail.